
"OPPOSITION to the State's RC009." 
To The Alaska Board of Game: 

If you were a bear cub, how would you survive if your mother was needlessly and 
callously slaughtered from above by heartless Alaska Game employees chasing 
her down in a helicopter?! 

I am completely against the aerial slaughter of bears and wolves by the Alaska 
Department of Fish and Game. 

Morally and ethically this is WRONG! 

These animals are majestic and are part of our ecosystem. 

This is a waste of taxpayer money. 

There is no scientific evidence that such a program is beneficial. 

There is inadequate public notice and trying to sneak around the rules. 

Do Not Pass RC009! 

Lynn Brown 

Lynn Brown Against RC009 RC082
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